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The Commentors Name: 
- - -  > Laurrie Bullock 

............................................................................ 
The Commentors Address: 
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............................................................................ 
Email Information: 
--->laurrie.bullock@gmail.com 
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............................................................................ 
Comment Text : 
-->As a Realtor, I would like to state that Yucca Mountain is not a safe 
repository for nuclear waste storage. It is not a safe geologic repository. 
Man made barriers will not make it so. 

We need to stop using nuclear power as it is too dangerous to use. It is very 
costly when you factor in the dismantling of the plants at the end of their 
useful life. The ongoing threats of an attack is a major concern to Nevada and 
all states and countries in the path of the wind patterns from here. 

The threats are not only against the Yucca site itself, but even easier to hit 
would be the vehicles transporting the waste to the site. Why have you changed 
from the Caliente Corridor to the even more dangerous Mina Corridor? Neither 
corridor is safe. We need to change immediately to alternative power sources 
that will not destroy us in an atomic blast, economically, and or 
ecologically. 

It is time for clear thinking - a new turning point for our country thought 
for future generations. 
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